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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20658

OuT 81979

Mr. Todd M. Frezier, Chief
Surveillance Branch

NIOSH

Robert A. Taft Laboratories
4676 Columbfa Parkway
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Dear Mr, Frazier:

By way of keeping MIOSH informed of clean-up plans and activities at TMI, I
have enclosed a copy of a letter on the subject to Senator Hart. In addition,
enclosed for your information is a document on the Health Physics Program at

TMI.

lle are establishing lines of communication to get access to other pertinent

decontamination documents and information on meetings to which you will be

invited. As I understand it, at the present time, most meetings on decontami-

nation are being held on an ad hoc pasis on site. We will apprise you of
significant activities as they are planned or carried out.

We are stil) awaiting NIOSH recommendations on the worker registry and dose

data. Would it be possible for you to give us an idea when they might be

transmitted? If there are significant changes or actions recommended on the
part of the Licensee or NRC, we would 1ike to consider their timely impiemen=

tation.
[ trust that the enclosed information fs useful to NIOSH,
ncerely,
¥/ 3
Michael A, Parsont, Chief

Radiclogical Health Standards Branch
Office of Standards Development

Enclosures:
As stated
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